
DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 
MONDAY, MARCH 1, 2021 

  

Senior Cap and Gown Orders:  Seniors, you need to place your order for your Cap and 
Gown.  Please go to www.kingsley-inc.com and order today.  

Girls Tennis Meeting:  Final Girls Tennis meeting, Tuesday 3/9/21, after school Room C-304, if you 
cannot attend see Coach Szalonek or email at bszalone@lcscmail.com 

Unified Track Call Out:  Anyone interested in joining the Unified Track Team, there will be a call out 
meeting on Monday, March 1 during Pte in Town Square.  

Cheerleading Call Out:  There will be a call out meeting on March 1, 2021 @ 6pm in the High 
School Cafeteria (*Only 1 parent and athlete).  Please contact Coach Loden 
at jloden@lcscmail.com if you have any questions. 

Phil’s Friends:  The Lake Central Junior Class Cabinet and Future Medical Professionals are 
collecting donations for Phil's Friends.  It is running now until March 18.  Please bring any donations 
to Ms. Peda in room C310, the bin by the Main Office (door A), or the donation box in the 
Library.   Possible donations include packing tape, colored pencils, toothpaste/toothbrushes, fuzzy 
socks, playing cards, hats, puzzle books, etc. 

eLearner School Photo Pickup: If you are an eLearner who has not yet picked up your school 
photos, please do so in the Attendance Office during regular office hours, 7 a.m. to 2:50 p.m. 
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